
 

 ST. HENRY CATHOLIC CHURCH

SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

JANUARY 17, 2021

Rev. David Dohogne – Pastor
fatherdavid@stfxsikeston.org

573-683-2114

304 Court St. – Charleston, MO  63834

Rectory/Office:  573-683-2114

Connie Reeves – connie@sainthenry.org
Carletta Samons – carletta@sainthenry.org
www.dioscg.org - www.sthenrychurch.org

Amy Galemore – School Principal
principal@sainthenry.org
School:  573-683-6218

DAILY MASSES

As scheduled in the Bulletin

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday Evening:  6:00 p.m.
Sunday Morning:  8:00 a.m.

CONFESSIONS

Saturday evening after Mass
upon request or by appointment.

____________________________________________________

THIS WEEK AT ST. HENRY

Tuesday, January 19, 2021
+Pat Stricker Rost

Wednesday, January 20, 2021
Please join us in praying the

Rosary for Vocations at 8:15 a.m.

Thursday, January 21, 2021
Mass:  8:15 a.m.
+Bob Zahner

Saturday, January 23, 2021
Mass:  6:00 p.m.

+Cecelie Elliott-Pike

Sunday, January 24, 2021
Mass:  8:00 a.m.

St. Henry – St. Francis Xavier 

Parishioners

Your Gift of Praise to God

Please take a few moments to prayerfully           
consider the many ways the Lord has blessed 
you this week!

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE

MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT

Projected expenses for January.……..$15,837.92
Amount received for January.…..........$11,900.00
Sunday Envelopes……………...…………….$8,245.00
Number of Families…………..………………………108
Envelopes received for the week………......……..40

Thank you for your generosity – may the Lord
bless and reward you for the good you do!

____________________________________________________

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR 

 JANUARY 23 AND JANUARY 24     

SATURDAY 6:00 PM

LECTOR………….………………………David Renaud

SUNDAY 8:00 AM

LECTOR………….……………..John David Moreton
____________________________________________________

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK

In today’s first reading, we hear Samuel 
respond eagerly, “Here I am!” each time the 
Lord calls him.  May we, too, be listening for 
the call of God in our lives and be ready to say 
like the Psalmist, “Here am I, Lord; I come to 
do your will.”
____________________________________________________

NEWS FOR JANUARY 17                     

                                                                                         

NO SCHOOL/OFFICE CLOSED                       

Please note that school will NOT be in session 
and the Parish Office will be CLOSED this 
Monday, January 18, in observance of Martin 
Luther King, Jr. Day.  Enjoy the holiday and let 
us pray and work for an end to all prejudice 
and discrimination in our society!



SCHOOL BOARD MEETING                                 

Our next School Board Meeting is scheduled for
Thursday, January 21, at 6:00pm.  If you have 
any items you would like to submit for the 
agenda, please contact Amy Galemore by THIS 
MONDAY, JANUARY 18.

CHURCH IN LATIN AMERICA                          

NEXT weekend (January 23/24) is the annual 
collection for the Church in Latin America. 
Through your generosity, we can help provide 
for the material and spiritual needs of our 
brothers and sisters in Latin America.  A flier is
attached to today's bulletin with more 
information regarding this effort.  Please give 
as you are able!

CHURCH RENOVATION MEETING                     

I would like to have an "open house" meeting 
regarding the possible renovation of the 
church on Sunday, January 31, at 3:00pm.  We 
will meet in the church (with social 
distancing).  It is my hope that by having it on 
a Sunday afternoon, more people would be 
able to attend, especially those who work 
during the week and those who are 
uncomfortable being out after dark.  We have 
some sketches/initial designs I would like to 
share with you.  Most importantly, we need to 
decide if this is a project we wish to undertake 
at this time (with the ongoing effects of the 
virus), if we need to again delay this project, or
simply "scrap" the whole idea.  The new altars 
have been paid for and are being constructed, 
so they will definitely be installed regardless of 
what we may do to the interior.  My question is
this:  Do we have the financial support and 
commitment to complete this project?  Give it 
some thought and prayer.  I appreciate your 
ideas and input on this important project!       
Father David

                                     


